
Woodhouse Community Primary School  

Foundation Stage Unit.  

Please make sure all uniform is named! Staff do their 

very best to try and ensure all uniform is sent home, 

however there are 90 children each day accessing the 

unit, returning uniform that is not named is impossi-

ble! Thanks for your understanding.  

Hope everyone has had a lovely summer holidays, 

weren't we lucky with the weather! The EYFS 

team welcome all the new families that are           

starting with us this term and welcome back all 

the families we have been fortunate to have 

worked with last year or in the past.  

Please can I remind all parents / carers who 

have children not yet toilet trained, it is your 

responsibility to send nappies and wipes into 

nursery every day in a named bag.  

Please can I stress the importance of      

ensuring your child is brought to  nursery / 

school on time every day. Crucial phonic 

activities happen every morning and being 

late results in your child missing out. Also, 

a polite  reminder that parents / carers 

collect their children on time at the end of 

the session / day.  

We are due more hot weather this 

month, please ensure that your child 

comes to the unit dressed in                

appropriate clothing and footwear. 

Sun hats and cream if appropriate. 

Open toe shoes are not allowed for 

health and safety reasons. 

We will continue to promote Oral Health in the 

unit. All children that have consent will be             

encouraged to brush their teeth daily. To support 

this, we ask for a £2 donation for every child to 

help cover some of the cost of tooth brushes and 

tooth paste.  
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We have an open door policy, please see Mrs 

Byrne if you have any questions, concerns or 

suggestions; we are always happy to listen! 

Please can you make sure that your child has a 

spare pair of pants and socks in their school 

bag. Even if your child does not have an acci-

dent this is still recommended just in case.  

Children need to attend everyday. If your child will be absent, please ensure you contact 

the office before 8:45. The office number: (01388) 602885 

Please can I remind parents / carers, we 

ask for 50p donation each week to help us 

support the cost of snack / baking / etc.  

Children are not allowed to wear bracelets and necklaces. If they have their ears pierced, they 

must be studs. We are not able to take these out or cover them for your child during physical 

activities and in EYFS this happens daily. We do not take any responsibility for accidents caused 

by wearing jewellery or of any jewellery is lost. Sorry for any inconvenience.  


